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COQUITLAM RIVER ELEMENTARY PAC 

COQUITLAM EXPRESS FUNDRAISER
Dear Coquitlam River Elementary Parents/Guardians,
We will be holding our 2nd ever Coquitlam Express Fundraiser.  This is proven to be an extremely fun and affordable evening out with the family that you won’t want to miss!  We hope that you will be able to join us in making this another successful fundraiser for our school.
We are selling tickets to the Coquitlam Express game on Friday, November 29, 2013. The Express play their games at Poirier Sport and Leisure Centre in Coquitlam.  You can view their entire schedule at www.coquitlamexpress.ca 

To order tickets for your family and friends please complete the following order form which is due back by: November 21st, 2013.  Unfortunately, there can be no refunds issued after the tickets have been purchased.

We hope your family can join us for a great time at the hockey game and help us to show our Coquitlam River Elementary Spirit.

Sincerely,

Coquitlam River Elementary PAC
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COQUITLAM EXPRESS HOCKEY GAME





Friday, Nov 29, 2013


7:00 pm Coquitlam vs. Surrey 





PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN THIS ORDER FORM TO THE SCHOOL





by November 21st, 2013	





Student Name








Phone #�
Div #�
Number 


of Tickets�
Price Per Ticket


�
Total Price�
�
�
�
Adult�
�
x�
$10.00 each�
�
�
�
�
Sr/Std�
�
x�
$7.00each�
�
�
�
�
Child �
�
x�
$5.00 each�
�
�
Total Amount of Cheque�
�
�



Regular Ticket Price at the Door:       Adults $13.00     Senior $9.00      Student $7.00      Child $5.00�
�






Please make your cheque payable to “CRE PAC”.

















